
Board Meeting 

March 31, 2010 

 

 

The Scottsboro City Board of Education met in a called session on the above date at 2:00 P.M. 

in the Page Administration Building with the following members present: Mr. Robbie 

Copenhaver, Mr. Donald Hodges, Dr. Judy McCrary and Mrs. M.M. McKinnon. Mr. Jerry 

Coleman was absent. This meeting was held to receive the SACS Oral Exit Report. 

 

On a motion from Mr. Copenhaver and a second by Mr. Hodges, the vote was unanimous to 

receive the SACS Oral Exit Report for Scottsboro City Schools from the Quality Assurance 

Review Team. 

 

On a motion by Mr. Copenhaver and a second by Dr. McCrary, the vote was unanimous to 

Adjourn. 

 

 

 

 

            

      ______________________________________ 

        President 

 

            

      ______________________________________ 

        Secretary 

 


